
I do not agree that the Oregon Forest Resources Institute (OFRI) should be allowed to use tax dollars to promote corporate and Wall 
Street owned logging industries.  Its charter is to educate Oregonians about the state's logging laws and is prohibited from lobbying. 
Yet, OFRI has consistently worked to undermine scientific research, oppose reform efforts, and mislead Oregonians about the 
effectiveness of our forest laws in protecting critical resources like clean water and wildlife habitat.  The OFRI should be eliminated.


